
          
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Eastlea Christmas Production 2020 
 
As you know, this year we are having to change the way that we are doing our Christmas productions and 

unfortunately will not be able to host the 5 performances in the hall which we usually do, for the various 

year groups.  This is a real shame, but in true Eastlea style we still want to go ahead albeit in a different 

format. 
 

Children from across the school are starting to rehearse just one Eastlea production called ‘Straw and 

Order’ and each class from Nursery to Year 6 will be performing one scene and one song in their class 

‘bubble’ so that we can keep everyone safe. The class scenes will then be ‘spliced together’ to make a 

whole school production using the wonders of modern technology (…in other words asking Miss Betham!!) 
 

This is new ground for us so we are not quite sure exactly what the finished product will look or sound like, 

but we know that we will have fun along the way putting it all together!  Our aim is to be able to show the 

final video to the children in school so they can see all the different class bubbles perform and thought you 

would want to see it too!  Depending on the length of the final video we may either share this via 

Seesaw/Tapestry or post it on Youtube (with a protected URL).   
 

The photograph/image sharing permissions you have already given us will be used for this process, 

so we know that, unless you inform us otherwise by the end of the week, we have permission for 

your child to take part and be videoed as part of this whole school performance.  
 

When the video is ready to be shared we will let you know how and where to find it! 
 

Your sincerely, 

Miss Beeston, Head Teacher 

 

 
 


